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We raised a spectacular £583.80 for Comic Relief 
this year. 

Special thanks goes to the Year 5 children who 
organised, baked and sold lots of gorgeous cakes 
to raise money for this event. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

We are looking to increase our range of dressing up 
clothes for playtimes. 

If you have any unwanted dressing up clothes at 
home please feel free to bring them in. 

Thank you 

 

Hot school lunches  

 

Reminder 

Don’t forget to order hot 
school lunches on School 
Gateway ready for Term 5 
which starts on Tuesday 
23rd April. 

 

Piano lessons at school 
 
2 young people deserve a special mention 
this term. Jack (Year 6) is studying for his 
Grade 1 piano exam, and last week he per-
formed one of his pieces in the Swindon Mu-
sic Festival. He played brilliantly and was 
awarded a high mark for ‘a convincing perfor-
mance technically and artistically’. He has 
played in a few concerts at school now and is 
proving to be a promising young musician. 
 
Another student to mention is Eva (also Year 
6),  for completing her Prep Test and per-
forming her pieces to her family, myself and 
Mrs Townsend. It was really enjoyable to 
hear her play, and to get valuable feedback 
from Mrs Townsend. Eva is now also studying 
for Grade 1. 
 
Caroline Glaser—Flute and Piano Teacher, 
Swindon Music Co-operative  
 

School holidays 

 

We wish you all a very happy Easter break and 
look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 23rd 
April. 
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18.03.19 After school club application—Term5 

19.03.19 Girls Football match 25.3.19 (specific 
pupils) 

19.03.19 Football match 26.3.19 (specific pu-
pils) 

20.03.19 Performance letter and tickets—hard 
copy (Year 3) 

20.03.19 Football match 29.3.19 (specific pu-
pils) 

21.03.19 Performance letter and tickets—hard 
copy (Year 1) 

22.3.19 Bicycle training—change of dates 
(specific pupils) 

26.3.19 Forest school (Year 1) 

 

Please note—you can obtain a copy of any 
letters by contacting the office. 

 

 

 

Parent Support Advisor 

 

Sophie Brown, our PSA, has 3 sessions availa-

ble for her next visit on Wednesday 24th 

April 2019. 

 

If you would like to discuss worries or con-

cerns about your child, Sophie is able to of-

fer advice and support.   

 

This can be related to behaviour, feel-

ings/emotions, parenting, social issues, gen-

eral well-being and she can also help you to 

access local services which also support fam-

ilies.   

Upcoming events in 2019 

 

Friday 5th April  - School closes at 15:15—end of Term 4 

Tuesday 23rd April  - School opens at 8.45 for Term 5 

Monday 6th May  - Bank holiday 

Thursday 9th May  - School photographs—classes and leavers 

Monday 13th May  - SATs week begins 

Wednesday 22nd May - Year 4 performance 

Friday 24th May  - School closes at 15:15—end of Term 5 

Communication 

Please do not use the messaging system on 
School Gateway. 

We do not subscribe to the communication ar-
ea of the software, therefore, we are unable to 
respond to all of the messages being sent to us.                                 
Thank you  


